
 

 

 
09 April 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
As a part of your child’s education Year 5 will be undertaking compulsory swimming lessons 
for ten sessions during the following dates: 
 

Monday 28 April – Friday 09 May 2025 

 
The children will be transported each day to Eastern Leisure Centre in the morning by coach 
and return for lunch. 
  
Your child will need a swimming costume, towel, swimming hat and £1 for the lockers. It is 
strongly recommended that all jewellery is removed.  If jewellery cannot be removed it should 
be securely covered with a plaster. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Hart 
HEADTEACHER 
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